



S V Pritt-Roberts M.Ed. Deputy Head Academic

Email: vicky.pritt-roberts@ellesmere.com

21st November 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are working towards reducing our reliance on plastic bottles and to that end we have installed a number of water fountains around the school so pupils can fill their personal water bottles.

This enables us to remove the bottles of water that we put into packed lunches when pupils go on school trips and fixtures. Consequently, we do need every pupil to bring to school a personal water bottle so they can fill it in school before going out on a trip. The majority of pupils already have them so hopefully this will not cause too much inconvenience.

We would like to bring this into action by the end of November, so would you ensure that your son/daughter has their own drinking bottle with them by then please. If there is any difficulty in organising this by the end of the month then please let your child's tutor know and we will make temporary provision to the end of term.

Yours sincerely,

S.Y. Pott-Roberto

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com